From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2025 1:55 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

We can barly afford the monthly cost of hydro now.Last winter our hydro was around $500-
$600 a month and we had to buy less food for our kids to eat because of it and keep half of our
heaters off and freeze.We should never have to choose between these things.We have lived at
our house since 2018 and have never had a winter bill over $300 till last winter.I even have to
pay the stupid delivery fee of almost $80 for just getting a email notification.I do not need to
be paying for delivery when Im not getting a delivery

Name: Adam Oneil

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





